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Save the Date:  
Join us on Saturday, August 8th for a 

Staff/Instructor Meetup! 
 

We will be hosting these events 
regularly and, for this first 

occurrence, we will be organizing a 
group hike/chairlift ride at the 

resort. Plan to meet at the locker 
room around 9:30a in order to start 

hiking/catch a scenic ride by 10a. 
 

Once we finish, you are welcome to 
hang around at the resort. Consider 
grabbing a scoop of ice cream from 

the T-Bar, trying out the bike park or 
grab lunch at the Bull’s Tooth. We 

hope to see you there! 
 

P.S. Feel free to invite friends or 
family to tag along. Leashed pets are 
also allowed in the base area and on 

the PCT however cannot ride the 
lift. 

 

Another Sun-Day       

  

Leadership Update 

KEY DATES: 

Friday, July 28th – Sunday, July 30th – NW Mountain Challenge 
Saturday, Aug. 8th – Staff/Instructor Meetup Day 
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Try something new for your off-season preparation by getting into 
downhill mountain biking. Just like skiing/boarding, mountain biking 

incorporates the following concepts: 
 

Tool under body, Extension/retraction, Pressure, Tilt, and many more… 
 

Come experience a new sport, build your winter skills and see Stevens 
Pass during summer operations. Shred you soon. BIKE PARK! 

 

Mountain Biking to help with Skiing/Boarding 

 

 

We are thrilled to announce a well-deserved promotion within our ranks! 
It is with the greatest delight that we extend our congratulations to 
Christie Voos who has accepted the Director of Base Area Operations 
position for Stevens Pass. In this role Christie will sit on the resort Senior 
leadership team and will oversee and support our Base Area depts. 
including Parking, B&G and Security to name a few.  
 
Christie first joined our team in 2021 as a Part Time Ski instructor before 
stepping into the Admin Specialist role. Her contributions have not only 
enriched our team but have also positively impacted the resort as a 
whole. Prior to working for Vail Resorts, Christie held several leadership 
positions in various fields. Her strong roots in the community paired with 
her exceptional skillset, expertise and mindset will lend well to this new 
challenge and we are excited to continue working with her in a new way. 
 
Please join us in congratulating Christie on this remarkable achievement. 
And, be sure to say hi whenever you see her. 
 


